
From: Rap Commissioners <rap.commissioners@lacity.org> 
To: <legal@fixthecity.org> 
Date: Mon, 13 Nov 2023 09:55:43 -0800 
Subject: Re: CPRA 1209 - Re: California Public Records Act Request 
============ Forwarded message ============ 
 
Good morning, 
The Department of Recreation and Parks (Department) has no responsive records to your 
request (attached). We greatly appreciate your courtesy and patience in this matter. Thank you. 
 
On Fri, Nov 3, 2023 at 2:34 PM Rap Commissioners <rap.commissioners@lacity.org> wrote: 
 
Good afternoon, 
The Department of Recreation and Parks (Department) is in receipt of your information request 
for (see attached): 
"The 2377 Midvale project, Lot 707, and/or the use of Lot 707 for interim, shelter or other 
housing" 
You can expect a response to this request on or before Nov 16, 2023.  Please reply to this email 
if you have any further questions regarding this matter. 
 


